
                   

                  Looking ahead

                   March
03/01-03/31-youth art month

03/10-SPRING AHEAD!!

03/13-1st & 5th field trip to kennebec valley

humane society 

03/14-home & school meeting 6pm at wes

library

03/20- Early release

03/21-parent/teacher conferences

                    April
04/03-Gulf of me research institute-5th grade

field trip

04/24-maine author cynthia lord at wes

     

 

Weekly attendance

 97%

Upcoming Dates

WAYNE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
NEWSLETTER
MARCH 8, 2024

Weekly Menu

         week of 03/11/2024

Mon-Pepperoni sticks w/marinara

Tues-sloppy joes

Wed- macaroni & Cheese

Thurs-fish sticks & sweet potato fries

Fri- pizza pizza 

               Sun butter & Jelly

                available daily

Reminders
PLease check lunch

balances

snacks & water bottle

sneakers for gym

warm clothing for recess

Dear families,  thank you to all the families who came out for

parent teacher conferences on thursday. we look forward to

seeing everyone else on march 21st, have a fabulous weekend,

enjoy the sun!!

ExcellentExcellent  
Job!Job!



Good afternoon families,

It's hard to believe we are already approaching spring conferences! This valuable time to
connect with your child's teacher is right around the corner on March 7th and 21st from
3-7 pm. 

Parent-teacher conferences provide many benefits for your student's growth and
success:

Strengthens the family-school partnership - By meeting face-to-face, we can align on
goals to help your child thrive.

Provides insight on your child's progress - Teachers will share detailed academic and
social-emotional progress updates. 

Allows for collaboration - Together we can celebrate strengths and address any
challenges.

This conference is a time to focus on the incredible growth and learning your child has
accomplished this school year! Your child's teacher is eager to highlight their
achievements and share examples of their work. 

I encourage you to come with questions and use this time to gain a deeper
understanding of your child as a learner. We look forward to strengthening our
partnership with families during these conferences.

Please click the link in the flyer below or call the office at 207-685-3634 to schedule a
meeting time that works for your schedule. We can't wait to see you soon!

Warm regards,

Jeanette Jaocbs

Principal Notes
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WEEKLY
RIDDLE

What happens when you

do an Irish dance at

McDonald’s?









Third grade is  showing off

their  new  learning tool!  It’s

called a Pormethean  Board,

but  we call it  pretty  awesome!

3rd3rd3rd
GradeGradeGrade



32 STUDENTS RECEIVED PERFECT
ATTENDANCE FOR FEBRUARY!

THANK YOU TO THE WAYNE COMMUNITY
CHURCH FOR SNACKS AND CRAFT DONATIONS

A BIG THANK YOU TO HOME & SCHOOL FOR
PROVIDING DINNER TO OUR STAFF DURING OUR

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES! 
(THANK YOU COBBIE’S FOR DELIVERING!)

THE WEEKLY SHOUT-OUTS!THE WEEKLY SHOUT-OUTS!





Not an  RSU#38 sponsored event







New at the library-

Reading Adventure Bags to check out. Our reading bags

were created to help you and your child enjoy reading

and learning together. We have 24 bags, each with a

different theme. Inside each tote bag are two books to

share with your child and related activities. Start

your adventure by reading some books with your child

about this topic. Then explore the topic with the

activities provided. When you’ve finished with the

materials, please return all books and materials in

the plastic tote bag to school. I hope you’ll enjoy

reading and learning together!



Not and RSU#38 Sonsored Event
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RIDDLE
ANSWER

You become a

Shamrock Shake!



ENJOY
YOUR

WEEKEND


